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30th September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
From next week the school is going to be taking part in another recycling initiative, focussing on 
collecting old plastic toys. However, for this campaign for the toys we collect we can apply for 
free books for schools, so we need as many toys as possible. 
 
The toys can be broken, old or just unused. There will be a box in the front entrance from the 
week beginning the 11th October, where the toys can be placed. 
 
As you know reading is always high on the agenda for the school and this may allow us to get 
more high quality texts into our classrooms and library. Please help us to get as many books as 
possible for the school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Laura Webb and the Eco-Warriors 
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